
975 Henderson Hwy. 
Winnipeg, MB  R2K 4L7 

 
 
April 29, 2011 
 
 
 
Mr. Ted Stoesz, Principal 
John Pritchard School 
1490 Henderson Highway 
Winnipeg, MB   R2G 1N5 
 
Dear Mr. Stoesz, 
 
Please accept this letter on behalf of ACCESS River East in support of your 
proposal for a digital sign reader board. 
 
The implementation of a reader board would be of great benefit to the River East 
area by bringing awareness of various events and occasions to the community.  In 
times of need, the reader board would be a valuable source of communicating 
information to the public as you are located on a major thorough fare. 
 
As we are a community based facility, we could promote health and wellness by 
advertising our flu clinics, other immunization clinics, breast feeding groups, 
Healthy Baby sites etc that would be of great benefit for the residents of River 
East. 
 
We are delighted that the John Pritchard School has shown a strong sense of 
community engagement.  It is our sincere hope that your proposal will be a 
success.   
 
We look forward to our continued positive working relationship with John 
Pritchard School.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Debra Vanance 
Community Area Director 
ACCESS River East 


